THE CitYy oF SaN Dieco

June 24, 2010

Mz. Jesus Benayas, President
House of Spain, Balboa Park
8235 Golden Ave.

Lemon Grove, CA 91945

Dear Mr. Benayas:

The House of Spain was issued a Right of Entry Permit by the Park and Recreation Department
on January 26, 2006 to begin construction of a one thousand (1,000) square foot cottage on a
portion of Balboa Park known as the Pan American Lawn. The total cost of the project was $243,
579.00 which included construction, permits and ADA access improvements.

The cottage was donated to the City of San Diego on October 5, 2007, as a gesture of good will
and appreciation from the Spanish Community. The Park and Recreation Department
acknowledged and accepted this donation at the dedication ceremony. The House of Spain
operates the cottage in conformance with the terms of the Special Use Permit issued to the House
of Pacific Relations.

Sincerely,

é’fwﬂ ﬁgw”' e 74{42"’“‘-“’%)’“ |
Susan Lowery—Mendoza
District Manager, Balboa Park
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